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Attendance: 96.2% 
 

 

Ofsted – We continue to be judged as a ‘Good’ school 
 

This week saw the publication of our Ofsted report which captured so many 
strengths of our provision and also identified where we needed to improve 

further. Thank you to all the parents and carers who responded to the 
ParentView survey as well as the staff, pupils and Governors who were seen 
by the Inspector. Here are some snippets that we are especially proud of: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The report will be published on the Ofsted website soon – but for now, you can read it 
here 

 
Ross McTaggart – Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Griffin

 

Phoenix

 

Pegasus

 

Dragon

 
Points Points Points Points 

604 714 822 959 

    

Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
No 6: 14th Oct 2022 

Stars of the Week  

14th October 2022 

Y6 Lucy  Jasmine Lila                

Y5 Josh  Ralph  Macy      

Y4 Zoe  Sam E Lacey  

Y3 Mason  Samuel Edie 

 

Reading 
Winners 
5W 94% 

Pupils are kind, 
courteous and polite 
towards each other 

and adults 

Leaders have 
designed and 
developed an 

ambitious curriculum 
for all pupils 

There is a culture of 
safeguarding in the 

school 

Friday 21st October Non-Pupil Day 

 Winners! 

Y5/6 Children 
walking to 

school should 
arrive at 8:45am 
and not before 

as the 
playground is 
not supervised 

until then 

https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk/web/ofsted_reports/129534
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Our Polite Parade this week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Y6 at Kingswood 

 
75 Y6 pupils travelled to the Kingswood Outdoor Activity centre with 6 staff for a 4 night 
residential stay last week. The children threw themselves into all the activities and really 
bonded as a unit. It was a thoroughly successful trip achieving the outcomes we aimed for. 

Here are some guides and testimonials: 
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Lost Property is now located in the Front Office foyer. Please check items before Thursday 
20th October as we will be recycling any items from the half term after this date! 

 
 

 


